Tony Smith, Ph.D. State Superintendent of Education

June 21, 2018	[emailed to llutton@wbez.org]
Linda Lutton	
WBEZ	
Dear Ms. Lutton:	
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. Your request was received on June 15, 2018.	
You have requested 1. A list of all entities set to they are slated to receive and number of student	receive FY19 Preschool for All grants, with the amount s expected to be served.
2. A list of all entities that received Preschool for number of students served.	r All grants in FY18, with the amount received and
The attached document (18-360-lutton-FY19 EC request.	CBG Applicants.xls) has been provided in response to your
If you have questions, please contact Megan Gri	ffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net.
Sincerely,	
Kelly Weston	
Assistant General Counsel	
Attachment	